
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Literacy 
We will be encouraging the children 

to write captions and sentences. 
Please support this at home by 

helping the children to think of their 
own sentences to write (they don’t 

have to be difficult!) as some children 
are really struggling with this. 

We will also be making sure that we 
are spelling all tricky words correctly 

in our writing. 

 

Week 1 – 19/02/18 
Old McDonald had a farm but which 

animals has he lost? Follow the 
clues throughout the week to see if 
we can find where they have gone? 

 

Mathematics 
We will be continuing to work with 

numbers to 20 and beyond. We will 
be adding, subtracting, doubling and 

halving with different amounts.  
The children’s number formation is 

improving but please keep practising 
this at home. 

Week 2 – 26/02/18 

We will look at what different farm 
animals eat. We will be sorting 
them by different categories and 
looking at similarities and 
differences. 

 

From Monday 12th – Friday 16th 
March, we are inviting pets to live in 
the classroom! If you have a pet that 

lives in a self- contained 
cage/tank/habitat please speak to the 
class teacher. Last year’s Reception 
brought in 7 pets, can we beat that 

this year? 
We will also be walking the children 
to the lake to see tadpoles, date to 

follow. 

Don’t Forget! 
 

Our trip to Hall 
Farm Park on 
Monday 26th 

March! 

Week 5 – 19/03/18 
This is Sports Relief Week! We will 
be looking at the fastest animal on 
the farm – horses! Who can run 
faster? Horses or people? What’s 
the fastest animal in the world? 
What’s the slowest? 

Week 3 – 05/03/18 
Reception will have 10 new 
classmates as our eggs and 
incubators arrive to stay for two 
weeks! We will see live hatchings and 
be able to hold the chicks in the 
second week! We will also be 
watching caterpillars turning into 
butterflies! 

Week 4 – 12/03/18 
This is whole school science week! 
As well as looking at the life cycles 
going on in our classroom we are 
also inviting pets in for the week, 
please see details to the left. 


